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Science News Art News
Students in Ms. Roach's Art Class participated in a

Snow Man Challenge. Take a look at one of our
6th-grade class's Snow Man Challenge Artwork!

They applied the art techniques taught in class to
create unique and visionary Snow Men. Check

them out!

Check out Ms. Jefferson demonstrating
Diffusion through a Membrane state lab

with her 8th-grade Science class!
Students were engaged in learning!



Mount Vernon High School barbering
students along with their instructor, Mr.
Boreland, came back to BTMS again to

apply their skills by giving free haircuts to
students. This time around, Ms. Taylor and

her cosmetology students from MVHS
came along with them to wash two of our

students' hair and gave them a
fashionable new hairstyle. Check out the

finished product!

Iona University Artificial
Intelligence Program Begins!

Student Barbers & 
Cosmetologist visit BTMS!

BTMS is excited to start our partnership after-school
program with Iona University. 7th & 8th graders who scored
75 + in Science or Math for Marking Period 1 were selected
for the program. They meet virtually with a professor from

Iona in our tech room every first Tuesday & Thursday of the
month. Our students are given the opportunity to learn

about Artificial Intelligence (AI). They will be able to create
their own AI and take trips to see how AI works in the real

world! We are the first school in the district to start this
program! GO BTMS! 



Congrats to Ms. Turner, our Assistant Principal, Ms.
Terri, and Ms. Jackson who are our Teacher

Assistants!

Congrats to the 6th Grade Students for having the highest
Attendance Rate for the month of November!

Staff of the Month: 
November

3rd    |  School Reopens
15th   | MLK Day - No School

Upcoming
January Dates

Grand Opening of Judy's Closet 
BTMS has opened a FREE clothing share called

Judy's Closet, located on the 4th floor in our
Parent Resource Room. We have collected an

incredible amount of coats, sweaters, and
other warm clothing for children and adults of

all sizes. Stop by any time if you ever need to or
would like to donate! Just ask for Ms. Autieri,

our Community School Coordinator.



BTMS Winter Concert
With the leadership of our music teacher 

Mr. Einfrank, students performed holiday music for
friends and family of the BTMS community! Ms. Roach,

our Art teacher also decorated and showcased her
students' artwork. This was a sight to see. 

No Place for Hate Grade Level
Assemblies!

 Students at BTMS have pledged to be a "No Place for
Hate School". This is a student-led initiative. All

students signed this pledge and created their own
personal pledge to ensure that love is always spread

in our community. 



Holiday Spirit Week at BTMS


